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Welcome to our new Associate Member 

The WFCCN welcomes the Society of Israeli Cardiac and Critical Care 
Nurses as an associate member. Their mission is to promote the 
practice and application of high quality critical care to our patients.  
We translate theory into concrete ethically grounded, evidence-based 
approaches for self and others.  
 

The Board Members are 
President-Ofra Ranaan 
Treasurer-Edna Cohen 
Chairperson Evidenced 
Based ICU Nursing-Julie 
Benbenishty 
Maureen Ben Nun 
Freda Dekeser-Ganz 
Yael Dror 
Mali Bartal 
Naomi Farkash 
 

 
 
 

 

  
  
 

 

 
 
 


